
From: Howard Potter
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Outdoor dinning fee
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 10:17:09 AM

I just read the city council is considering a fee for using parking space for outdoor dinning. I can’t believe the
council doesn’t have more important things to do than screw over an already hurting business with another fee-
ridicules ! That sounds like something the president might dream up !
Please, city council, leave the working people alone !
Howard Potter, former Salem business owner

Sent from my iPad
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From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of hpalmer176@aol.com
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Contact a City Department
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 12:55:32 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Your
Name Mary Palmer

Your
Email hpalmer176@aol.com

Message
I am very much opposed to charging a fee for restaurant on street dining. I would
applaud Salem for allowing this and for getting people downtown. Restaurants
have enough trouble staying afloat during the pandemic. Let's give them a break.
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